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 8 July 2016   
Ref.: EMI/jev 

Aarsleff close to signing contract concerning Bispebjerg 
Hospital 

  
Today, Per Aarsleff A/S has been informed that the Capital Region of Denmark expects 
to sign a contract with Per Aarsleff A/S for the construction of a new laboratory and 
logistics building at Bispebjerg Hospital in Copenhagen.  
 
Aarsleff will carry out the building work under a main contract comprising sewer work, in 
situ concrete, element installations as well as facades. The contract also includes all 
interior building work. 
  
In addition, the Aarsleff Group’s company Wicotec Kirkebjerg A/S will carry out electrical 
installations, plumbing, sprinkler and ventilation systems for the four-storey building with 
a total area of 7,700 square metres and 2,800 square metres of basement. 
 
The contract has a total value of around DKK 200 million, and work starts in September 
2016 and is expected to be completed in April 2018. 
 
The contract does not affect Aarsleff's earnings expectations for the financial year 

2015/2016. 

 

Further information: 

General Manager Ebbe Malte Iversen, tel. +45 8744 2222. 

 

 


